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What a great November we have had!  I am so pleased with our membership reports as we build a 
wonderful organization full of fun women who are willing to share their homes and their talents!  Kudos 
to our great president Judy Paulson and our membership VP Lisa Chill.  They have been very busy! 
  
Truly, we ALL have been very busy.  There have been great programs thanks to Diana Hueter, and a lot 
has been going on in our activity groups.  Again this year, we have really turned out for the service 
project, our coat drive for needy families at Bowman Middle School.  I am SO proud of your 
willingness to help others!  You are a treasure!    
    
 Beginning balance                                        8937.49 
   
 Receipts     620.00 
   
 Disbursements                                              1518.66 
   
 Ending balance                                              8038.83 
   
  
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 Patty Moore 
  
 


